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Most Sacred Heart
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SCHEDULE

Weekend Masses

Saturday 5:00 pm
Sunday 8:30 am

11:00 am
Daily Masses

Monday - Friday 7:30 am

(%ma

Weekday Masses
Oct 19 9:00 am Fred Baca

Oct 20 7:30 am Marge Butler
Oct 21 7:30 am Ed/Eddie Devine
Oct 22 7:30 am Daniel William Bytnar

Oct 23 7:30 am Gloria Rademacher
8:15 am John Lang

Saturday - October 24
5:00 pm Mary Dressel

Sunday - October 25

8:30am Jerry Galleano

11:00 am Special Intention

SACRAMENT OF
RECONCILIATION

Saturday 3:30 - 4:15 pm
In Fr. Dowling Hall
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BAPTISMS and
Preparation Class
For information and to register
call our Baptism Coordinator,
Angela Baumann, 938-5048
ext.271 or the Parish Office at
938-5048 ext.100

Twenty Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time October 18, 2020

A

PARISH SUPPORT

We each give financially as God asks of us:
For the physical and spiritual needs of all who would ever come here; For the
needs of those who suffer; and, For our own spiritual well-being and growth.

SUNDAY COLLECTION
10/11/20 Collection

Envelopes $ 7,927 i
Loose $ 58 n
Online Giving $ 7,661 Give Online

Holy Days/Other $ 132

TOTAL $ 15,778

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY
OCTOBER 18" 2020

A word from Archbishop Rozanski about World Mission Sunday

“We celebrate World Mission Sunday on October 18th this year. This
annual, worldwide Eucharistic celebration emphasizes our shared
baptismal call to mission.
Pope Francis, in his message for World Mission Sunday, implores us,
“In this year marked by the suffering and challenges created by
the COVID-19 pandemic, the missionary journey of the whole
Church continues in light of the words found in the account of the
calling of the prophet Isaiah: ‘Here | am, send me’ (6:8).
This is the ever-new response to the Lord’s question: ‘Whom shall
I send?’ This invitation from God’s merciful heart challenges
both the Church and humanity, in the current world crisis.”
During the Mission Month of October, Pope Francis reminds us that,
as baptized Christians, we are called personally.to missioqp;_' especially
at this time — to bring Christ’s love to those most forgotten around the
world. This year, in response to the challenges to the Mission Church
from the pandemic, | invite all of us in this archdiocese to respond in the
most generous way you are able. As you (_i,@ | offer my sincere personal
gratitude for your kind missionary heart.”



